
Karin Swanlund <kswanlund@estes.org>

Hwy 7 property
2 messages
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Mon, Nov 14, 2022 at 10:48 AM'Dana Fritz' via Planning Forward <planforward@estes.org> 
Reply-To:
To: planning@estes.org

I’m concerned about the seven acre property on Hwy 7 and Peak View...it’s zoned residential and one acre lots...I’ve
heard it could be rezoned to quarter acre lots and mixed use. I’m hoping this doesn’t happen...that corner has so much
traffic as it is....
Please don’t let the reasoning happen!
Dana Fritz
575 Devon Drive
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